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Dear Tyler's Friends,
A Happy New Year to you all and welcome to January's bumper issue. We anticipate a very busy year setting up events to continue raising money to help bereaved families. As always your help, ideas and contribution are very much appreciated.

The 5p and loose change challenge has now finished, the December challenger completed his challenge and how you can sponsor Chris Courtney who is running the London Marathon in aid of Tyler's Friends. All will be revealed in this issue along with the upcoming events.
 When Tyler's Friends help a family we thought it would be nice to send posy of flowers on the day of the funeral. Just a little something to show we are all thinking of them. These will be supplied by Milly's Florist in Upton.
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A big thank you to everyone who has either set up a standing order or made a donation by either cash, cheque 

or bank transfer. Also a massive thank you to Autumn Trust for their very generous donation.

We are still making good progress on getting Tyler's Friends as a registered charity and we will of course keep you updated.
Tyler's Friends had the privilege of helping their first family in December and although a very sad time for all it was nice to be in a position to help. Our thoughts and prayers go to the family of an angel who grew her wings too soon. May she rest in peace xx
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Chris Courtney is running the London Marathon in April 2018 and has very kindly chosen Tyler's Friends as his charity. This is fantastic as it will hopefully get us recognised in a much wider area. If you would like to sponsor Chris, no matter how small it would be very much appreciated. You can read all about Chris and also sponsor him on Golden Giving, just type Tyler's Friends in to the search for a good cause box at the top of the page and away you go. We will keep you updated on how well the sponsorship is going over the next couple of months. You will also find the link on our facebook page.
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September - December 2017 -  5p and loose change challenge completed
Thank you to everyone who has spent the last 3 months collecting up their 5p's and loose change. A total of £227.18  was collected and we have added a picture of all the coins together. 
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 December 2017 - Challenge Completed
Our December challenger Jon Rust changed his challenge from days without a Costa coffee to days he had one as he knew he would raise more money, this gives you a good idea on how much Jon loves his Costa. A total of £ 19 was donated.
Well done and thank you for completing your own little challenge.
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We are always looking for challengers, so if you would like to give something up for a month and at the same time raise money for Tyler's Friends please let us know.
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January 2018 - Challenge and Challenger
Our January challenger is Johanna Ricketts and she has decided to do a different challenge every month this year. January will be the giving up chocolate challenge. So for every day Jo doesn't have chocolate this month she will be popping a £1 in the jar. Good luck Jo as giving up chocolate in January is tough as there is so much left over from Christmas.
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We look forward to finding out what Jo will be giving up in February.
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13th January 2018 - Tapper Funeral Service Christmas Party
Tapper Funeral Service are holding their annual Christmas party for their staff this month and are holding a mini raffle during the night. The staff have an opportunity to win an extra days annual leave and staff and non staff have the chance to win afternoon tea at the Haven Hotel in Sandbanks. All money raised will go to Tyler's Friends. 
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So thank you to Tapper Funeral Service for donating the money raised to Tyler's Friends. We will let you know how much was raised in our February issue.
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21st January 2018 - Sherford bridge to The Silent Woman Pub
Our next mini walk will take place this month. A nice walk across Wareham Forest over to The Silent Woman pub for a refreshing drink before returning on the same route. This is a 5 and a half mile walk, children and dogs are of course very welcome. Entry fee will be £5 per adult - £2 per child and £1 per dog. If you would like to join us then please let us know. All information can be found on our facebook page. 
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Love from us all at Tyler's Friends
